
 

Public Notice
23 August 2018

Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) 
(England) Order 2015

Notice under Article 15(1) of application for planning permission 
accompanied by an environmental statement

Proposed development at Grasmere Gardens, land south of  
The  Ridgeway, Chestfield

I give notice that Kitewood Estates Ltd has submitted further information to 
the Environmental Statement that accompanied the for planning application 
(reference number CA//17/00469/OUT) for Outline application for a mixed use 
development including up to 300 dwellings and 3,500sqm of employment 
floorspace comprising:

Detailed proposals for the erection of 140 residential dwellings, one Local Area 
of Play (LAP), vehicular access from Reeve’s Way and emergency access from 
Richmond Road, associated internal roads, footpaths and cycleways, open space, 
associated car park and overspill cark park from Reeves Way, pumping station 
and landscaping. 

Outline proposal for up to 160 dwellings and 3,500sqm of employment (Use 
Class B1 (a)) with associated parking, allotments, MUGA and open space with all 
matters reserved except access (excluding internal circulation). 

Members of the public may inspect copies of the information on-line by visiting 
our website at www.canterbury.gov.uk 

Members of the public may obtain copies of the Environmental Statement from 
the City Council Offices, Military Road so long as stocks last, at a charge of £20.

Any representations should be submitted via public access on the planning 
pages of the website www.canterbury.gov.uk to arrive on or before  
14 September 2018.

Ian Brown, Assistant Director of Planning and Regeneration 
24 August 2018


